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Celebrations 

As the Member of Parliament for Markham—Thornhill, I am pleased to 

extend my warmest greetings to the Nithyananda Mediation Academy on the 

occasion of your Diwali Celebrations.   

While festivities may look different this year, Nithyananda Mediation 

Academy has done an incredible job at bringing our community together 

virtually.  

The message of Diwali rings true — now more than ever —  as Canadians and 

organizations like yours have shown incredible kindness throughout this 

pandemic by looking out for and supporting one another. 

The Academy’s leadership and compassion is a testament to how diversity 
and inclusion strengthens our community and the Canadian identity. Let us 

continue to work together and build a Canada we are all proud to call home.  

Thank you Nithyananda Meditation Academy and the organizing committee 
for adapting this event to the realities of COVID-19 and bringing us together 

for Diwali. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Hon. Mary Ng, P.C., M.P.  
Markham-Thornhill 


